
In 3A we have been investigating the  properties of living things through experiments 

on plants, seeds and mould. We also visited the Woodbridge Marine Discovery Centre 

where we were fortunate enough to view living aquatic animals.  We were even able 

to view some bioluminescent life under special lights at the centre! 

We are continuing to follow the Swag Family as they traverse Australia, expanding our 

knowledge of Australia’s strange and wonderful plant and animal life. Hopefully we can 

inform you of some of our discoveries with our writing. 
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